

Club Closures

We will be closed on january 1st for new year's day as well as the 15th for martin luther king jr. day.

holiday season! we look forward to

welcoming in the new year with you all.

Programs 🥕

We will be continuing with all of our programming and taking advantage of the maker's lab for s.t.e.m activities. We will also be starting with a cooking program

every Friday! the kids will all get a copy of the recipe for that day to take home if they would like to make it with

their families at any point!

Snow Days

As we get further into the winter months and colder weather, just a reminder that if the school is closed for snow days then we will be closed as well!

Music

Music lessons will also be continuing after winter break. so make sure your kiddos are signed up if they want to participate on Tuesdays here at the club!